
Voices of Hope: 
Overdose Awareness Event 

THE SUDBURY HEALTH 
DEPARTMENT PRESENTS

Thursday, September 5th
5:00pm - 7:00pm

CONNECT WITH

A peer-led support
network for families

dealing with addiction
and recovery 

An organization with the goal
of forming a collective voice to

educate on the value of
recovery

A non-profit committed
to supporting those

facing disabilities and
other life challenges

SUDBURY  “THE GRANGE” HALL 
326 CONCORD RD  

Join us to remember those affected by overdose, raise
awareness, and renew hope together as a community. 

State Representative Carmine Gentile will be joining us 
to share an inspiring message of hope.

Join us to raise awareness and break the silence on overdose!


